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This bill sounds like if I want to rebuild a house on my property I can not build a place 

larger than 2500 sq.ft.  What if my house was larger than 2500 sq ft before the 

rebuild? Rural Oregon is regulated and told what they can and can not do, but 

owning property in Portland would be exempt. This will divide rural and urban even 

more. 

Please vote no on this unequal bill. Stop the land grab. 

Thank you. 


